
 

 
April 2023 
 
Dear Whom it May Concern,  
 
In anticipation of celebrating Trekkers’ 30th year in 2024, we launched Trekkers’ 
first ever Capital Campaign in late 2021. The Road Ahead Campaign for Trekkers’ 
Future will help to ensure Trekkers has the infrastructure, capacity, and flexibility 
necessary to respond to the evolving needs of young people today, and into our 
next 30 years. The campaign has four primary priorities including: 
 
• A Thriving Trekkers Campus: Renovate our new property into an intentional 

gathering place that supports our direct youth programs and the Training 
Institute. 

• Mobile Classroom Infrastructure: Fuel our literal travels with a new bus and 
construct a new bus barn, which will provide shelter for our buses and flexible, 
multi-use program space. 

• Trekkers Training Institute (TTI): Expand our impact by training others in our 
youth programming principles through an investment in a TTI Director  

• Board Designated Innovation Fund: Establish a first of its kind invested fund to 
provide Trekkers the flexibility and resiliency to adapt and respond to evolving 
organizational and community needs.  

 
As you’ll see in our reviewed 2022 financial statement, our campaign is well 
underway. FY22 was the launch of the early, quiet phase of our campaign. We 
raised over $800,000 in cash and multi-year pledges from individuals in this early 
phase. Accounting standards require us to recognize the full amount of multi-year 
pledges in the year received even though the receipt of cash and supported 
expenditures will take place across several years. This will result in our net income 
being very high during the campaign years, and net losses for a few years after the 
campaign ends.  We are taking the opportunity to assure our supporters that we 
will be managing the cash receipts and expenditures to balance over the next 
several years, and to reduce any concerns that may result from what appears to be 
inconsistent financial performance in our financial statements.   
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions regarding our financial 
statement or The Road Ahead Campaign. Amie can be reached at 207.594.5095 or 
amie@trekkers.org. For more information, please visit trekkers.org/theroadahead 
and trekkers.org/financials.   
 
It's a very exciting time at Trekkers and we’re tremendously grateful for our 
community support network who share our commitment to Maine’s youth.  

 
 

Amie Hutchison     Eric Waters 
Executive Director      Treasurer   
























